
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you would be aware the students in Year 6 recently prepared and presented a speech 
as part of the Voice of Youth competition. Three students from Year 6 will represent St 
Mary's at the Cluster Final to be held at Christ the King School on Wednesday  
21st  August.  
 
All students in Year 6 are invited to attend to support their classmates. We will travel to  
Christ the King by bus leaving at 10.45am and return to school by 2.30pm.  
 
There is no cost for this but we do ask that you complete the form below indicating 
permission for your child to attend. 
 
We wish our finalists the very best for the Cluster Final. 
 
Belinda Kirkness 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 

VOICE OF YOUTH 
 
 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to attend the Voice of 
Youth Cluster Final to be held at Christ the King School on Wednesday 21st August, 2019. 
I understand transport is by bus and there is no cost for this excursion. 
 
 
Signed   ___________________________      Date _________________  
 
 
 
Phone Number   _____________________ 
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